



Please scan this QR code (using the camera on your cell phone) for additional important information from Jim.



## More important reminders as we approach the 2026 Annual Enrollment Period (AEP)

**Medicare Supplement Plan Clients** – If you haven't already, make sure you have setup an account on <a href="www.medicare.gov">www.medicare.gov</a>. For instructions on how to do this, please visit my website, <a href="www.themedicareanswerguy.com">www.themedicareanswerguy.com</a>, scroll to the bottom and click on the link **How to Setup a Medicare.gov Account Online**. If you need any assistance with this, please email me (contact info below).

Doing this ahead of time will facilitate an easy evaluation of your Plan D Prescription Drug plan which you should do every year. My next newsletter will include instructions on how to review your Prescription Drug plan options. Last year the Plan D Prescription Drug providers removed brokers from the process so I can no longer do this part for you. But it is very important that you review your drug plan every year to make sure you have the best plan for your financial and medical needs. These plans can change drastically each year, so an annual review is critical.

Medicare Advantage (Plan C) and Stand-Alone Prescription Drug (Plan D) Clients – Be on the lookout for your Annual Notice of Change (ANOC). This notice will outline any changes to your plan for 2026. You need to review this document so you are aware of what is changing for 2026. If you have any questions about the changes, email me (contact info below).

**The Annual Enrollment Period (AEP)** – AEP runs from October 15 through December 7. Due to insurance regulations, I am not permitted to share details about plan changes until October 1st and changes cannot be made until October 1sth. After October 1st, I will be in contact regarding any major changes I am aware of.

## A note from Jim:

Diana and I hope that you have had a lovely summer. We were blessed this summer to spend time in Tennessee with my daughter and her family, including her two adorable boys (ages 2 and 4), just before they became a family of 5 with the arrival of my seventh grandchild, Jenny!! Seven grandchildren?!?!

How did that happen?

We also moved...we miss living near the beach but are enjoying the peace and quiet in the northern part of San Diego. And we got e-bikes!! So fun!!

## Blessings to you all. We appreciate YOU!!

We try hard to recognize every referral but if we missed anyone, please let us know.

The greatest compliment you can give us is a referral to a friend or family member.

Thank you!!!

Sherry R referred Laura H
Kathy M referred Jody and Hector E
Leen G referred Marc D
Lauren G referred Rob S
Eileen M referred Sam M
Keith I referred Susan I
Rick B referred Barbara A



Listen to me on KCBQ AM 1170 (FM 96.1) every other Saturday (starting September 6) between 9:30 and 10:00am.

## DISCLAIMER

We do not offer every plan available in your area. Currently, we represent 10+ organizations and over 100 products in your area. Please contact Medicare.gov or 1-800-MEDICARE, or your local State Health Insurance
Program (SHIP) to get information on all of your options